Browning Public Schools
Board Agenda Request
Meeting To Be Held: February 23, 2022

Recognition: [ ] Students [ ] Staff [ ] Parents
Information: [ ] Building Report [ ] Old Business [ ] Superintendent’s Report
Action: [X] Resignations [ ] Hiring [ ] Contract Service Agreements
[ ] Travel Out-of-State [ ] Travel In State [] Approvals
[ ] Termination [] Legal Matters [ ] Other:

This action request pertains to [ | Elementary (only) [ High School/District Wide

Date: February 15, 2021

To: Corrina Guardipee-Hall From: John Salois
Superintendent of Schools Title:  Director of Human Resources

Subject: Resignation
Description: The following resignation have been approved by the Superintendent:

4+ Brian Harrell, BHS Softball Assistant Coach, Effective 02/15/2022

Financial Impact: N/A

Attachment(s): Resignation Letter
Superintendent Action: [ | Approved] | Denied [ | Deferred Initial & date:

Comments:

Board Action: |:| N/A (Info) |:| Approved |:| Denied |:| Tabled to:




To whom it may concern:

First of all | want to thank the administration, coaches and players for the opportunity to coach
and help build a better softball program. It has been an honor and a privilege to work with so
many outstanding players and supportive administrative staff. With interviews coming up this
week, | had the chance to see the excellent candidate pool. There are talented, young
energetic people who are eager to coach the sport they love. | feel they deserve a chance to do
so. There are also experienced veterans that have demonstrated that they have the desire and
ability to be outstanding coaches. It is every coach's goal to leave a program in a better place
from when they began and | feel that | have helped build the softball program and | am leaving it
way better off than when | began. | have also taken up other teaching duties at the school and |
don't feel that | could do justice to either if | tried to do both. So with much thought and
confliction | would like to submit this letter as a letter of resignation from my softball coaching
duties. Thanks again and best of luck to the softball program!

Singgrely,

Sl
i

Received
FEB 15 2022

Browning Schools-HR Dept.



